
 

 

 

Governing Board Applicants 
Please answer the following questions regarding your experience and interest in serving on 

the Governing Board of the Early Learning Hub of Linn, Benton & Lincoln Counties. Your 

response is due back to the Early Learning Hub Director by June 17th, 2016. 

Questions for potential EL Hub Governing Board members: 

1. Do you foresee any financial conflict serving on the Board? 

2. The Early Learning Hub Board meets on the first Thursday of the month from 2-4 PM. 

Meetings rotate between the three counties. You are expected to review your Board 

packet prior to the Board meeting and be prepared to discuss included items. Are 

you able to meet that time commitment, at minimum? Are you able to commit 

additional time to participate in workgroup/committee meetings and/or state 

collaboratives? 

3. What interests you about serving on the Board? 

4. What are some of your previous volunteer experiences or leadership roles? 

5. If you were to join our Board, are there any experiences you'd like to have as a 

board member or people you'd like to meet? 

6. What skills, connections, resources, and expertise do you have to offer and are 

willing to use on behalf of this organization?  

7. What does equity mean to you? 

8. Do you have any worries about joining the Board?  

9. Is there anything you think you would need from this organization to make this 

experience a successful one for you? 

10. Do you have any questions for the interview panel? 

 

 

  

 


